Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 3:31 PM

To: 'Savio D'souza’

Subject: RE: Fuel Case # RO0000313 (Global ID # T0600101566)
Attachments: TRANS_L_2012-05-18.pdf

Savio,

I wanted to make sure you were aware of the change in oversight for the project. | appreciate your follow through, but
things were beginning to be clear that there would be a change in oversight and | thought it best that future responses
come from the new oversight agency. It would have been too confusing otherwise. Regardless, let me know if you have
guestions.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Savio D'souza [mailto:savio@johnbeery.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 10:50 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Fuel Case # RO0000313 (Global ID # T0600101566)

Mark,

Good morning!! Hope all is well. | was wondering if you had some time to meet with us. | had left you a couple of
voicemails and | just wanted to follow up. Please let me know when you might be available to meet with me and ERM.

Warm Regards,

-Savio

From: Savio D'souza

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 4:29 PM

To: mark.detterman@acgov.org

Cc: 'John Cavanaugh'; John C. Moe (john.moe@erm.com); 'Helen Mawhinney'
Subject: FW: Fuel Case # RO0000313 (Global ID # T0600101566)

Mark,



Good afternoon!! | wanted to follow up on last week’s call to you. Let me know when you’re able to meet with us to go
through the documents.

Warm regards,

-Savio

From: Savio D'souza

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 3:14 PM

To: 'mark.detterman@acgov.org’

Cc: 'John Cavanaugh'; 'Helen Mawhinney'

Subject: Fuel Case # RO0000313 (Global ID # T0600101566)

Mark,

Thank you for returning my call this afternoon. As | mentioned in our conversation, ERM has been working with Mariner
Square to address the questions in your notice of violation and have suggested a possible addendum to the Risk
Assessment that was previously submitted. We would like to meet with you to have you review the documentation
we’ve gathered and suggest any necessary changes; please feel free to suggest dates when you might be available.

Also, thank you for considering an extension to Mariner Square’s Feb 27th progress report deadline.
Mariner Square is committed to resolving this matter and hopefully closing this site in the near future.
Regards,

-Savio

Savio D Souza

Mariner Square & Associates
2415 Mariner Square Drive
Alameda, CA 94501

Email: savio@johnbeery.com
Phone 510-521-2727

Fax 510-523-0391



